Submission to IPART NSW Regarding IPART’S Review of Prices for
Central Coast Council from 1 July, 2019

17 October, 2018
have a carrle farm on the Central Coast of New South Wales. My
pricing | shall be charged

I,
property falls within the former Wyong LGA. ;
Under the Central Coast Council’s proposed stormwater collection
er for my stock ;
which are all taken together for rate purposes and theoretically

of $5,427.81 for storm water drainage charges

$5,427.81 for collecting wat
ent out a computerised letter to residents informing them of the

My farm consists of seven titles
there would then be one charge
The Central Coast Council has s
impending changes.

If IPART'S role is to protect consumers of re
don’t see how it can agree with the Central Coast Council’s
drainage charges on farmland.

This creates a situation of financial inequality in this rural area and seemingly only to make the
Central Coast Council more income tobeabletos perties in the urban area. | have no

gulated services from unreasonable price hikes, |
proposal to increase stormwater

manage to stay afloat. This a
Yours faithfully






